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Craig, Sondra

From: Paul Pierce <munchkinusnavy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 7:59 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Approve the UWL ramp

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I encourage the City Council to approve the zoning change so UWL can build another parking ramp.  
My wife and I have been homeowners/residents on North 22nd St for over 27 years. Parking on our street is 2 hour parking. 
As are many other streets in the UWL area. Other streets in the school vicinity have paid thru app. parking. 
Increasing parking capacity is a good idea.  
 
Paul & Annette Pierce 
La Crosse 
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